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13 November 2018 let.072.SR.AG.27970001
Dear Jonathan
256 GRAYS INN ROAD — REQUEST FOR EIA SCOPING OPINION

We write on behalf of our client, University College London (UCL), in accordance
with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning Environmental Impact
Assessment (EIA) Regulations 2017, to request an EIA Scoping Opinion from the
London Borough of Camden regarding the proposed development at 256 Grays
Inn Road to provide the UCL Institute of Neurology / Dementia Research Institute
and associated academic space for UCL.

In accordance with Regulation 15 (2), this request is accompanied by a Scoping
Report which provides a description of the nature and purpose of the development,
an explanation of the likely effects of the development on the environment and a
site location plan, identifying the application site.

This letter and enclosures represent a formal request for a Scoping Opinion from
the Local Planning Authority, to confirm the content and approach necessary for
the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA).

We look forward to receiving your formal scoping opinion within the statutory five-
week period prescribed by Regulation 15 (4). In the meantime, please do not
hesitate to contact me or my colleague, Nick Belsten.

Yours sincerely

Simon Roberts

Enc: EIA Scoping Report
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